
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
8th July 2024 
 
Standalone Week – Football Camp 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
If your child is involved in the Football Camps during Standalone week on Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday this week, 
they will be playing on grass and can wear football boots if they have them.  
 
Football Camp on Friday 12th July will be on the RGS astro, so students will need astro boots or trainers.    
 
All players will need shin pads, a water bottle, waterproof jacket and sun cream, if warm.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions 
 
Kind regards  

 
 
Mrs Bullock  
Activity leader 
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